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From:

"Rep McLain" <Rep.SusanMcLain@oregonlegislature.gov>
To:

"ed johnston"

Cec:
"Rep Gomberg" <Rep.DavidGomberg(@state.or.us>

Raw Message Printable View
Hello Ed,

Thank you for your effort to education children. I was a teacher for 42 years before
being elected to this position, and I appreciate your focus.

I do not know the answers to the questions you posed. I can have my staff look into it,
but she is tied up with multiple constituent casework issues until next week. I have
CC'd Representative David Gomberg, the representative for Toledo, to this email. His
staff might have additional capacity to track down these answers.

I will have my staff touch base with you on Tuesday (as Monday is Memorial Day) to
see if you still need those questions answered.

Sincerely,
Representative Susan McLain

Please note that all email sent to and from this email may be accessed by
Representative McLain’s personal staff, and may be subject to disclosure under public
records law.
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